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Radiological Emergency Response Plan Committee

P.O. Box 1153

Duxbury, MA. 02331
,

|
August 15, 1990

!
Mr. Kenneth Carr, Chairman

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Chariman Carrt

The Committee supports the August 6, 1990 letter from the Board
of Selectmen to Kenneth Carr, Chairman, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission and in particular'the Selectmen's belief that the failings
of the review process evident in this case require congressional action
to ensure that the public safety is protected in future decisions and i
calling once again for the NRC to initiate a second investigation of the !
decision, based on the present status of emergency planning, to authorise ~

power ascention above five per cent.

Sincerely.
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N 11 M. Johnson, Chairman
adiological Emergency Response

Plan Committee
|
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cc: Duxbury Board of Selectmen
Nuclear Affairs Committee
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